

Holly Zanville, Ph.D. Strategy Director 317-951-5337 HZanville@luminafoundation.org

October 13, 2014

Dr. Connie Green President Tillamook Bay Community College 4301 Third Street Tillamook, OR 97141

Reference log no.: 7978 - Please refer to this number when corresponding.

Dear Dr. Green:

Thank you for submitting final reports on the Lumina Foundation grant referenced above. This letter confirms that I have approved the final reports as submitted. This grant project was terminated effective August 31, 2014. We also acknowledge the return and receipt of unspent grant funds for \$347,700.05; therefore, this grant file is officially closed.

We appreciate the time and talent of all of the people who contributed to this effort and wish all of them well in the future.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Holly Zanville, Ph.D.

Holly Zancille

HZ/cb

cc: Karen Marrongelle